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Fred Zimmerman <fred c z@yahoo.com>
Friday, March 5, 2010 10:06 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
forex leverage

Dear U.S. Commodity Futures Trading Commission,
RIN 3038-AC61
This proposal of a 10 to 1 limitation is bad.
Let us trade with robot trading programs with no limitation.
Forex trading with no restrictions is the only way to compete globally.
The small trader must not be restricted.
We are poor little people dont steal our dream.

Fred Zimmerman
54 Central St.
Claremont NH 03743


